
Attention: Mr. Charles Hamilton 

 

Dear Charles, 

Having given much consideration to the discussion at the December 5th Shuswap Economic 

Development Committee meeting I am hereby giving notice that as the Area E representative I will be 

requesting to withdraw from the Service. 

 

As this process does take time I am aware that Area E will remain in the Service for the 2020 fiscal year. 

The year will give all participants the opportunity to plan for the future. 

 

I am looking forward to receiving your report in January and in participating in the facilitated 

discussions. 

 

Will you please place this item of correspondence on the January Board Agenda. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Respectfully 

 

Rhona Martin 

Area E Director   


